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To: Town of Princeton Registered Voters – Posted in accordance with Open Meeting Law 

From: Nathan Boudreau, Town Clerk 

Date: August 17, 2022 

 

 

 

 

TESTING OF VOTING EQUIPTMENT  
 

THE TESTING OF THE VOTING EQUIPMENT TO BE 

USED AT THE SEPTEMBER 6, 2022, STATE PRIMARY 

WILL BE HELD ON WEDNESDAY AUGUST 24, 2022, AT 

2:00PM AT PRINCETON TOWN HALL, 6 TOWN HALL 

DRIVE, PRINCETON MA 01541 
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